
Principal
Sri Guru Gobind Singh College
Sector 26, Chandigarh

July  29, 2022

Dear Principal,

The My Own Business Institute (MOBI) at Santa Clara University is pleased to accept Sri Guru
Gobind Singh College as an official affiliate.  As an affiliate of MOBI, you join an impressive
group of organizations committed to helping people start businesses all over the world.  We look
forward to working with you to create economic opportunity in your community.

The affiliation between MOBI and Sri Guru Gobind Singh College will continue through
October 1, 2023.

Thank you very much for joining in our effort to support aspiring entrepreneurs.

Kind regards,

S. Andrew Starbird, Ph.D.
Executive Director, My Own Business Institute (MOBI)
Professor of Information Systems & Analytics
Leavey School of Business
Santa Clara University

My Own Business Institute (MOBI), Leavey School of Business
500 El Camino Real, Santa Clara, California 95053-0385

408-551-3549    www.scu.edu/MOBI

https://mailtrack.io/trace/link/5ea7e32081969806056de92dd2406d1ee4df1ef7?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.scu.edu%2Fmobi&userId=1296990&signature=888f902013e2f28c

